Ft. Bragg Election Options

If the threatened suit doesn't go away, and if Ft. Bragg voters want to have a say
about all council members, there are alternatives to risking losing in

court. Californians for Electoral Reform (CfER), an all-volunteer, non-profit
organization, offers reliable information about options, either as an alternative to
single-member district elections, or following an interim switch to districts.

The transition would be challenging, but CfER would welcome an invitation to
participate in discussions and can offer free education and training resources
throughout the process, from assistance with specific language for a city charter
to conducting elections.
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